## Crescent Lake Chronicles

Vol I Issue 001

Unity / Acworth, NH

Labor Day, 1995

## Lake Lore

After the great success of the Association's 60th anniversary photo retrospective, there's been some interest in capturing the tales people could tell about life on Crescent Lake.

If you'd like to help gather and publish an oral history, or if you know a story that needs to be told, please contact us so we can plan the next steps over the winter and spring.



## **Greetings!**

Welcome to the very first issue of Crescent Lake Chronicles.
We hope this little paper—

to be published whenever we have

enough to say — can help us stay in touch with each other and share information between Lake Association meetings. But the content has to come from you!

We're looking for all sorts of contributions: comments on lake life, tips on the area, lost & found, for sale / wanted to buy, assorted announcements and other items, news and reviews, letters to the editor...

To submit an item during the season at the Lake, contact Fred Yates (at "HateToLeaveIt") or Ray and Marie Boyle (look for the T-shirt display). Over the winter, send your suggestions to:

Colleen Kaftan Phone: (401) 232-1537 228 Harris Road Fax: (401) 232-5545 Smithfield, RI 02917 E-mail: ckaftan@aol.com

We'll try to include the next issue in the Association's spring mailing!